
 
 
 
Town of Ticonderoga Pharmaceutical Disposal Program 
 
The Town of Ticonderoga’s Pharmaceutical Disposal Program focuses on alleviating the health 
and safety concerns from the diversion and abuse of prescription drugs by helping residents 
properly dispose of unused prescription medications.  Keeping unused opioids or other common 
drugs of abuse in a medicine cabinet is no longer safe or responsible, and improper disposal of 
prescription drugs can create environmental hazards impacting groundwater, rivers, and harming 
wildlife.  
 
The Town of Ticonderoga Police Department is a permanent prescription drug drop off location 
that accepts unused or expired prescription drugs.  Residents are encouraged to bring the 
pharmaceuticals to the Police Station for proper disposal.  The Station is open 24-7 and is located 
at 135 Burgoyne Road in Ticonderoga. 
 
This project was undertaken in connection with the settlement of an enforcement action, United 
States and State of New York v. Town of Ticonderoga, taken on behalf of the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency and New York Department of Public Health under the Safe 
Drinking Water Act. 
 


